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President’s Corner

Greetings Iota Sisters, 


As we enter this season of Thanksgiving, let us pause to remember the importance of this holiday to the history of our country and also to us as individuals.  I have many wonderful memories of Thanksgiving with my family and I am sure you do as well.  My dad always said, “We should always take time to say thank you for what we have already been given before we ask for more.”  I think those are good words to live by.  I am thankful for the wonderful meeting we had on November 6.  The decorations Hostess Group 6 provided were beautiful.  The Inspiration presented by Belinda Castille reminded us that we should remember that Thanksgiving is an important holiday.  For the program, we shared many wonderful stories, traditions, and decorations from past holiday seasons.  You missed a real treat if you were not present. 


Our Area One Holiday Brunch is fast approaching and our committee is working hard to make it a beautiful and meaningful experience.  Our theme is “Holiday Magic.”  The Brunch will be held at Meadowview Saturday December 6 and begins at 10:30am.  Please make your reservations now with Sue Fischer.  The cost is $20 and the deadline for payment is November 17.   Hopefully we will have a good number to attend since we are hosting.  You will be missed if you are not in attendance. 


I wish for each of you a Happy Thanksgiving, a very Merry Christmas and a joyous New Year with those you love. 

Fondly, 

JoAnn 
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Highlights of November meeting—

· Initiation was postponed until April.  If anyone has a prospective member to propose, please get the paperwork to Martha Ward ASAP so that we can vote on her at the March meeting and initiate her at the April meeting.

· Wonderful program consisted of holiday memories and traditions from all members’ families.  These ranged from the funny to the poignant and were all uplifting.

· Completed scholarship quilt was displayed.  Please do your part to sell tickets for this quilt so that we can offer a sizable scholarship.  The drawing will take place at Xi State in June 2015.

· JoAnn reminded everybody that interest in politics and its impact on all of us should not stop after the election is over but must be an ongoing concern.

Thank You!
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My birthday was November 13th and the very first card I received was from the Anonymous Iota sister who has been sending these for quite some time now!  We have speculated and delved but are no closer to finding out the name of the sender (reminds me of “The Shoemaker and the Elves”!).  Anyway, this is just to say that you are a bright spot in our lives.  And also to say Happy Birthday to You on whatever date is your own birthday!  Hope it is a grand one!

Area I Brunch at Meadowview December 6th

For most of a year now we’ve been working on organizing the yearly brunch for all 9 chapters in Area I.  A lot of work has gone into this, but we’ve had a grand tradition to live up to!  The previous Area I Christmas meetings in Johnson City and Mountain City have been grand affairs.  We hope this year will be just as satisfying.  


We especially hope that you will come out and support Iota Chapter that Saturday.  I know that everyone is snowed under in December (sometimes literally!), but we really need a good representation at the meeting since we are hosting it.  


The price of a ticket is $20.00, payable by check to Iota Chapter.  Please sign up NOW!  The cutoff date for letting Sue Fischer know how many are coming is November 17th.  Her email is fischers@chartertn.net.   Her telephone is (423) 239-9624.  
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●●●


"Our hearts grow tender with childhood memories and love of kindred, and we are better throughout the year for having, in spirit, become a child again at Christmas-time." �Laura Ingalls Wilder


●●●











